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shortcoming of most United States history textbooks is that while, in recent
decades, they have expanded their coverage of social and cultural history, they
still tend to shortchange the role of religious ideas, practices, and movements in
the American past. "Unto a Good Land addresses this shortcoming in a balanced way.
The authors recognize that religion is only one of many factors that have
influenced our past -- one, however, that has often been neglected in textbook
accounts. This volume gives religion its appropriate place in the
story."Unprecedented coverage of the forces that have shaped the history of the
United States While none of America's rich history is left out, this volume is the
first U.S. history textbook to give serious attention to the religious dimension
of American life. This textbook is not a religious history; instead, it offers an
account of American history that includes religious ideas, practices, and
movements whenever they played a shaping role."Comprehensive and current This
volume traces the American story from the earliest encounters between the first
North Americaninhabitants and Europeans through the 2004 presidential election.
Complete and balanced treatment is also given to issues of gender, race, and
ethnicity, as well as cultural, political, and economic forces."A clear and
compelling narrative The authors are more than expert historians; they are also
talented writers who recognize history to be the retelling of human life. United
by a seamless narrative structure, these chapters restore the bstoryb to
history."Multiple formats specially designed for flexible classroom use "Unto a
Good Land is available as a single hardcover edition or as two paperback volumes,
offering maximum flexibility when adapting curriculum for one- and two-semester
courses in U.S. history. The two paperback volumes can be used for U.S. history
survey courses divided at 1865 or 1900 -- or at any date in between."Informative
special features to complement the text In addition to the book's exceptional
narrative, an array of special features enhances the instructional value of the
text and points students to resources for further study."Includes assistance for
teaching and test preparation The instructor's manual for "Unto a Good Land
provides helpful suggestions for lesson plans and assignments, and the test bank
provides multiple-choice and essay questions for use as study aids, quizzes, or
tests."Suitable for instruction at both secular and religious colleges and
universities Drawing on their experience in both secular and religious schools,
the authors have ensured that this textbook is suitable for U.S. history classes
in a wide variety of settings.
Civil Rights in America and the Caribbean, 1950s–2010s Jerome Teelucksingh
2017-09-29 This book illustrates the parallel struggles among Blacks in the US and
the Caribbean for equality and greater political participation and equal treatment

Making America: A History of the United States, Brief Carol Berkin 2013-01-01
MAKING AMERICA: A HISTORY OF THE UNITED STATES, BRIEF SIXTH EDITION, presents
history as a dynamic process shaped by human expectations, difficult choices, and
often the surprising consequences. With this focus on history as a process, MAKING
AMERICA encourages readers to think historically and to develop into citizens who
value the past. The clear chronology, straightforward narrative, and strong
thematic structure emphasize communication over intimidation and appeal to readers
of varied learning levels. The Brief Sixth Edition retains a hallmark feature of
the MAKING AMERICA program: pedagogical tools that allow readers to master complex
material and enable them to develop analytical skills. Every chapter has chapter
outlines, chronologies, focus questions, and on-page glossaries (defining both key
terms and general vocabulary) to provide guidance throughout the text; the open,
inviting design allows readers to access and use pedagogy to improve learning. A
wealth of images throughout provides a visual connection to the past, with
captions that help readers analyze the subject of the painting, photograph, or
artifact from an historical point of view. Investigating America gets to the heart
of learning history: reading and analyzing primary sources. A new feature, In The
Wider World introduces a global perspective for each chapter. In addition, a new
map program provides clear, visually engaging maps with globe insets to put the
map in a global context. Available in the following split options: MAKING AMERICA,
Brief Sixth Edition Complete, Volume 1: To 1877, and Volume 2: Since 1865.
Available with InfoTrac Student Collections http://gocengage.com/infotrac.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Atomic Age Cinema: The Offbeat, the Classic and the Obscure Barry Atkinson
2018-01-22
S/Gde Bk 7 Reconst'g America G8 2005 OUP 2005-01-01 A history of the
Reconstruction period and the movements of reform, immigration, industrialization,
and urbanization.
Unto a Good Land David Edwin Harrell Jr. 2005-08-23 "Unto a Good Land offers a
distinctive narrative history of the American people -- from the first contacts
between Europeans and North America's native inhabitants, through the creation of
a modern nation, to the standing of the United States as a world power. Written by
a team of distinguished historians led by David Edwin Harrell, Jr. and Edwin S.
Gaustad, this textbook shows how grasping the uniqueness of the bAmerican
experimentb depends on understanding the role of religion as well as social,
cultural, political, and economic factors in shaping U.S. history.A common
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during the 1960s and 1970s. In recounting the historical evolution of the Civil
Rights and Black Power Movement, this book focuses on lesser-known individuals and
groups such as the Students for Racial Equality. Jerome Teelucksingh argues that
these personalities and smaller organizations made valid contributions to the
betterment their respective societies, connecting their work to both the cultural
and social justice history of Civil Rights and to the contemporary struggles of
cultural and political experience of Blacks in American and Caribbean society. The
book also distinctively illustrates the contributions of Whites, ethnic minorities
and non-Christians in a diverse campaign for greater political participation,
better governance, poverty reduction, equality and tolerance.
The Other America Michael Harrington 1997-08 Presents the original report on
poverty in America that led President Kennedy to initiate the federal poverty
program
The Age of Eisenhower William I Hitchcock 2018-03-20 A New York Times bestseller,
this is the “outstanding” (The Atlantic), insightful, and authoritative account of
Dwight Eisenhower’s presidency. Drawing on newly declassified documents and
thousands of pages of unpublished material, The Age of Eisenhower tells the story
of a masterful president guiding the nation through the great crises of the 1950s,
from McCarthyism and the Korean War through civil rights turmoil and Cold War
conflicts. This is a portrait of a skilled leader who, despite his conservative
inclinations, found a middle path through the bitter partisanship of his era. At
home, Eisenhower affirmed the central elements of the New Deal, such as Social
Security; fought the demagoguery of Senator Joseph McCarthy; and advanced the
agenda of civil rights for African-Americans. Abroad, he ended the Korean War and
avoided a new quagmire in Vietnam. Yet he also charted a significant expansion of
America’s missile technology and deployed a vast array of covert operations around
the world to confront the challenge of communism. As he left office, he cautioned
Americans to remain alert to the dangers of a powerful military-industrial complex
that could threaten their liberties. Today, presidential historians rank
Eisenhower fifth on the list of great presidents, and William Hitchcock’s “rich
narrative” (The Wall Street Journal) shows us why Ike’s stock has risen so high.
He was a gifted leader, a decent man of humble origins who used his powers to
advance the welfare of all Americans. Now more than ever, with this “complete and
persuasive assessment” (Booklist, starred review), Americans have much to learn
from Dwight Eisenhower.
1950s “Rocketman” TV Series and Their Fans C. Miller 2012-08-30 The fourteen
essays featured here focus on series such as Space Patrol, Tom Corbett, and
Captain Z-Ro, exploring their roles in the day-to-day lives of their fans through
topics such as mentoring, promotion of the real-world space program,
merchandising, gender issues, and ranger clubs - all the while promoting the
fledgling medium of television.
United States Statutes at Large United States. Department of State 1950
Western Civilization: Volume C: Since 1789 Jackson J. Spielvogel 2016-12-05 Bestselling author Jackson Spielvogel has helped over one million students learn about
the present by exploring the past. Spielvogel's engaging narrative weaves the
political, economic, social, religious, intellectual, cultural, and military
aspects of history into a gripping story that is as memorable as it is
instructive. Updated to reflect current scholarship, WESTERN CIVILIZATION, 10th
Edition, includes more than 150 maps and excerpts of more than 250 primary sources
that enliven the past while introducing students to the source material of
historical scholarship. Additionally, the text is illustrated with more than 400
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photographs that add visual context. A variety of pedagogical tools, including
focus and critical thinking questions, primary source features with assignable
questions, and end-of-chapter study aids, make this edition accessible to any
learning style. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Creating America , Grades 6-8 Mcdougal Littel 2000-04-24
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1969
Containing America Nathan Abrams 2000-01-01 The postwar period in America
witnessed a tremendous consumer boom that introduced thousands of new items into
the mass market. The contributors to Containing America challenge our conceptions
of Cold War culture by examining a range of such products - clothes, food,
television, magazines, radio, and other forms of entertainment - in order to shed
light on how Cold War discourses actually influenced the practices of ordinary
behaviour. Their essays address very different sectors of American society - in
terms of race, class, ethnicity, sexuality and gender - thus emphasising the
multiplicity, diversity, and differing nature of the voices that emerged in
cultural production and consumption during the 1950s. Containing America points
out directions for further research and provides a fresh approach for scholars,
students, and others interested in the culture of the Cold War of the 1950s.
A History of the Book in America David Paul Nord 2009 V. 1. The colonial book in
the Atlantic world: This book carries the interrelated stories of publishing,
writing, and reading from the beginning of the colonial period in America up to
1790. v. 2 An Extensive Republic: This volume documents the development of a
distinctive culture of print in the new American republic. v. 3. The industrial
book 1840-1880: This volume covers the creation, distribution, and uses of print
and books in the mid-nineteenth century, when a truly national book trade emerged.
v. 4. Print in Motion: In a period characterized by expanding markets, national
consolidation, and social upheaval, print culture picked up momentum as the
nineteenth century turned into the twentieth. v. 5. The Enduring Book: This volume
addresses the economic, social, and cultural shifts affecting print culture from
Word War II to the present.
Guide to U.S. Environmental Policy Sally K. Fairfax 2014-08-14 Guide to U.S.
Environmental Policy provides the analytical connections showing readers how
issues and actions are translated into public policies and persistent institutions
for resolving or managing environmental conflict in the U.S. The guide highlights
a complex decision-making cycle that requires the cooperation of government,
business, and an informed citizenry to achieve a comprehensive approach to
environmental protection. The book’s topical, operational, and relational essays
address development of U.S. environmental policies, the federal agencies and
public and private organizations that frame and administer environmental policies,
and the challenges of balancing conservation and preservation against economic
development, the ongoing debates related to turning environmental concerns into
environmental management, and the role of the U.S. in international organizations
that facilitate global environmental governance. Key Features: 30 essays by
leading conservationists and scholars in the field investigate the fundamental
political, social, and economic processes and forces driving policy decisions
about the protection and future of the environment. Essential themes traced
through the chapters include natural resource allocation and preservation, human
health, rights of indigenous peoples, benefits of recycling, economic and other
policy areas impacted by responses to green concerns, international cooperation,
and immediate and long-term costs associated with environmental policy. The essays
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explore the impact made by key environmental policymakers, presidents, and
politicians, as well as the topical issues that have influenced U.S. environmental
public policy from the colonial period to the present day. A summary of regulatory
agencies for environmental policy, a selected bibliography, and a thorough index
are included. This must-have reference for political science and public policy
students who seek to understand the forces that U.S. environmental policy is
suitable for academic, public, high school, government, and professional
libraries.
Liberty, Equality, Power: A History of the American People John M. Murrin
2015-01-01 A highly respected, balanced, and thoroughly modern approach to U.S.
history, LIBERTY, EQUALITY, POWER: A HISTORY OF THE AMERICAN PEOPLE, Seventh
Edition, uses these three themes to show how the United States was transformed
from hunter-gatherer and agricultural Native American societies into the most
powerful industrial nation on Earth. This approach helps students understand the
impact of the notions of liberty and equality, which are often associated with the
American story and recognize how dominant and subordinate groups have affected and
been affected by the ever-shifting balance of power. The text integrates the best
of recent social and cultural scholarship-including fun material on movies and
other forms of popular culture-into a political story, offering a comprehensive
and complete understanding of American history. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
United States Code United States 2000
The Norwegian-American Lutheran Experience in 1950s Japan Kate Allen 2015-12-15
Stepping Up to the Cold War Challenge: The Norwegian-American Lutheran Experience
in 1950s Japan describes the events that led to the Evangelical Lutheran Church
(ELC), an American Christian denomination, to respond to General MacArthur’s call
for missionaries. This Church did not initially respond, but did so in 1949 only
after their missionaries had been expelled from China due to the victory of
communist forces on the mainland. Because they feared Japan would also succumb to
communism in less than ten years, the missionaries evaded ecumenical cooperation
and social welfare projects to focus on evangelism and establishing congregations.
Many of the ELC missionaries were children and grandchildren of Norwegian
immigrants who had settled as farmers on the North American Great Plains. Based on
interview transcripts and other primary sources, this book intimately describes
the personal struggles of individuals responding to the call to be a missionary,
adjusting to life in Japan, learning Japanese, raising a family, and engaging in
mission work. As the Cold War threat diminished and independence movements
elsewhere were ending colonialism, missionaries were compelled to change methods
and attitudes. The 1950s was a time when missionaries went out much in the same
manner that they did in the nineteenth century. Through the voices of the
missionaries and their Japanese coworkers, the book documents how many of the
traditional missionary assumptions begin to be questioned.
America's History James A. Henretta 2018-02-12
Mental Health 2001
The Missile Plains Department Of The Interior 2017-03-07 This is a comprehensive
and unique history of the Minuteman ICBM program and related Cold War issues,
focusing on missile silos in South Dakota. The history of the Cold War, focusing
on the 1950s and 1960s, describes how nuclear systems developed, and the political
climate and foreign policy decisions of Presidents Eisenhower and Kennedy - and
how these factors affected development of strategic missiles and nuclear armament
chapter-28-america-in-the-1950-s

systems. Chapter 2 provides a background on ICBM program beginnings and liquidfuel ICBMs, placing the development of solid-fuel ICBMs into context. Chapter 3
discusses development and capabilities of both the Minuteman I and Minuteman II
missile systems and provides an overview of the development of Minuteman III and
the future generation of missile development. Section II -Life on the South Dakota
Plains: Before, During, and After Minuteman presents the history of the Minuteman
missile in South Dakota. Chapter 1 provides a brief overview of the prehistory and
history of the region discussing Native American history, land speculation and
settlement, and continued agricultural uses. This background describes the
landscape and environment prior to the establishment of 150 Minuteman I and II LFs
and fifteen LCFs throughout the state. Chapters 2 to 5 deals with the development,
construction, and activities of the missile sites in South Dakota from the 1960s
through the 1980s when the sites were still active, with an emphasis on LCF
Delta-01 and LF Delta-09. A history of the Air Force highlighting the Strategic
Air Command and Ellsworth Air Force Base in Chapter 2 provides the background for
a discussion of the 44th Strategic Missile Wing, which commanded the Minuteman
sites in South Dakota. Chapter 3 provides the history of the location, land
purchase, and construction of the Minuteman sites in South Dakota. Section II
continues with a discussion of the day-to-day activities of the personnel assigned
to the missile sites, including the training, roles, and responsibilities of the
missile combat crew, facility manager, security and maintenance personnel, and the
cook. Section II concludes by addressing changes in the roles, responsibilities,
and personnel at the sites during the Minuteman's tenure, including the
introduction of female missileers and addressing racial issues among personnel at
the sites and within the greater community. Section III -Peace Movement, Nuclear
Disarmament, and the Future returns to the national and international arenas
discussing the opposition to nuclear armament, the end of the Cold War, and the
future for Minuteman Missile National Historic Site. Section I -The Cold War and
National Armament * Chapter 1: The Cold War (1945-62) * Introduction * Origins of
the Cold War * Eisenhower and Waging Peace * Sputnik * Kennedy Administration and
the First Minuteman Deployment * Chapter 2: U.S. Strategic Missile and Armament
Systems (1950s-60s) * Intercontinental Ballistic Missile Program Beginnings *
Liquid-Fuel Intercontinental Ballistic Missiles: Atlas and Titan * Chapter 3:
Minuteman and the Next Generation (1960s-present) * The Missile Gap and Minuteman
* Development of Solid-Fuel Intercontinental Ballistic Missiles * Minuteman I *
Minuteman II * Minuteman III and the Next Generation * Section II -Life on the
South Dakota Plains: Before, During, and After Minuteman * Chapter 1: Life and
Landscape Before Minuteman (to the 1960s) * South Dakota Plains Geological
Formations * Native American Settlement * Early European Exploration and the Fur
Trade * Euro-American Land Speculation, Settlement, and Immigration * Western
Plains Settlement and Agricultural History * Chapter 2: U.S. Air Force, Strategic
Air Command, and Ellsworth Air Force Base (1940s-90s) * Establishment * Strategic
Air Command * Ellsworth Air Force Base * Chapter 3: Minuteman Missile Sites in
South Dakota (1960s-80s) * Site Location * Land Purchase * Minuteman Missile Area
Landowners
The Americans Gerald A. Danzer 1999-07
As Seen on TV Karal Ann Marling 1996-03 An examination of everyday objects and
cultural trends as portrayed on television looks at American life and values in
the 1950s.
Why We're Polarized Ezra Klein 2020-01-28 One of Bill Gates's "5 books to read
this summer," this New York Times and Wall Street Journal bestseller shows us that
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America’s political system isn’t broken. The truth is scarier: it’s working
exactly as designed. In this “superbly researched” (The Washington Post) and
timely book, journalist Ezra Klein reveals how that system is polarizing us—and
how we are polarizing it—with disastrous results. “The American political
system—which includes everyone from voters to journalists to the president—is full
of rational actors making rational decisions given the incentives they face,”
writes political analyst Ezra Klein. “We are a collection of functional parts
whose efforts combine into a dysfunctional whole.” “A thoughtful, clear and
persuasive analysis” (The New York Times Book Review), Why We’re Polarized reveals
the structural and psychological forces behind America’s descent into division and
dysfunction. Neither a polemic nor a lament, this book offers a clear framework
for understanding everything from Trump’s rise to the Democratic Party’s leftward
shift to the politicization of everyday culture. America is polarized, first and
foremost, by identity. Everyone engaged in American politics is engaged, at some
level, in identity politics. Over the past fifty years in America, our partisan
identities have merged with our racial, religious, geographic, ideological, and
cultural identities. These merged identities have attained a weight that is
breaking much in our politics and tearing at the bonds that hold this country
together. Klein shows how and why American politics polarized around identity in
the 20th century, and what that polarization did to the way we see the world and
one another. And he traces the feedback loops between polarized political
identities and polarized political institutions that are driving our system toward
crisis. “Well worth reading” (New York magazine), this is an “eye-opening” (O, The
Oprah Magazine) book that will change how you look at politics—and perhaps at
yourself.
Western Civilization, Alternate Volume: Since 1300 Jackson J. Spielvogel
2016-09-14 Best-selling author Jackson Spielvogel has helped over one million
students learn about the present by exploring the past. Spielvogel's engaging
narrative weaves the political, economic, social, religious, intellectual,
cultural, and military aspects of history into a gripping story that is as
memorable as it is instructive. Updated to reflect current scholarship, WESTERN
CIVILIZATION, 10th Edition, includes more than 150 maps and excerpts of more than
250 primary sources that enliven the past while introducing students to the source
material of historical scholarship. Additionally, the text is illustrated with
more than 400 photographs that add visual context. A variety of pedagogical tools,
including focus and critical thinking questions, primary source features with
assignable questions, and end-of-chapter study aids, make this edition accessible
to any learning style. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Satchmo Blows Up the World Penny VON ESCHEN 2009-06-30 At the height of the
ideological antagonism of the Cold War, the U.S. State Department unleashed an
unexpected tool in its battle against Communism: jazz. From 1956 through the late
1970s, America dispatched its finest jazz musicians to the far corners of the
earth, from Iraq to India, from the Congo to the Soviet Union, in order to win the
hearts and minds of the Third World and to counter perceptions of American racism.
Penny Von Eschen escorts us across the globe, backstage and onstage, as Dizzy
Gillespie, Louis Armstrong, Duke Ellington, and other jazz luminaries spread their
music and their ideas further than the State Department anticipated. Both in
concert and after hours, through political statements and romantic liaisons, these
musicians broke through the government's official narrative and gave their
audiences an unprecedented vision of the black American experience. In the
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process, new collaborations developed between Americans and the formerly colonized
peoples of Africa, Asia, and the Middle East--collaborations that fostered greater
racial pride and solidarity. Though intended as a color-blind promotion of
democracy, this unique Cold War strategy unintentionally demonstrated the
essential role of African Americans in U.S. national culture. Through the tales of
these tours, Von Eschen captures the fascinating interplay between the efforts of
the State Department and the progressive agendas of the artists themselves, as all
struggled to redefine a more inclusive and integrated American nation on the world
stage.
America's Longest War: The United States and Vietnam, 1950-1975 George Herring
2013-09-04 Respected for its thorough research, comprehensive coverage, and clear,
readable style, America’s Longest War explores the origins of the thirty-year war
for Vietnam. It seeks to explain how the United States became involved and the
consequences of its actions for the Vietnamese as well as Americans. It assesses
the multiple legacies of the war and offers guidance for students on what
Americans should learn from this national experience that continues to resonate
today.
Voices of Freedom Henry Hampton 1991 Presents an oral history of the Civil Rights
movement from 1954
To Save the Children of Korea Arissa H. Oh 2015-06-17 To Save the Children of
Korea is the first book about the origins and history of international adoption.
Although it has become a commonplace practice in the United States, we know very
little about how or why it began, or how or why it developed into the practice
that we see today. Arissa Oh argues that international adoption began in the
aftermath of the Korean War. First established as an emergency measure through
which to evacuate mixed-race "GI babies," it became a mechanism through which the
Korean government exported its unwanted children: the poor, the disabled, or those
lacking Korean fathers. Focusing on the legal, social, and political systems at
work, this book shows how the growth of Korean adoption from the 1950s to the
1980s occurred within the context of the neocolonial U.S.-Korea relationship, and
was facilitated by crucial congruencies in American and Korean racial thought,
government policies, and nationalisms. It also argues that the international
adoption industry played an important but unappreciated part in the so-called
Korean "economic miracle." Korean adoption served as a kind of template as
international adoption began, in the late 1960s, to expand to new sending and
receiving countries. Ultimately, Oh demonstrates that although Korea was not the
first place that Americans adopted from internationally, it was the place where
organized, systematic international adoption was born.
Something from the Oven Laura Shapiro 2005-03-29 Author of the forthcoming What
She Ate: Six Remarkable Women and the Food That Tells Their Stories (Summer 2017)
In this captivating blend of culinary history and popular culture, the awardwinning author of Perfection Salad shows us what happened when the food industry
elbowed its way into the kitchen after World War II, brandishing canned
hamburgers, frozen baked beans, and instant piecrusts. Big Business waged an allout campaign to win the allegiance of American housewives, but most women were
suspicious of the new foods—and the make-believe cooking they entailed. With sharp
insight and good humor, Laura Shapiro shows how the ensuing battle helped shape
the way we eat today, and how the clash in the kitchen reverberated elsewhere in
the house as women struggled with marriage, work, and domesticity. This
unconventional history overturns our notions about the ’50s and offers new
thinking on some of its fascinating figures, including Poppy Cannon, Shirley
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Jackson, Julia Child, and Betty Friedan.
The Civil Rights Movement in American Memory Renee Christine Romano 2006 The
movement for civil rights in America peaked in the 1950s and 1960s; however, a
closely related struggle, this time over the movement's legacy, has been heatedly
engaged over the past two decades. How the civil rights movement is currently
being remembered in American politics and culture--and why it matters--is the
common theme of the thirteen essays in this unprecedented collection. Memories of
the movement are being created and maintained--in ways and for purposes we
sometimes only vaguely perceive--through memorials, art exhibits, community
celebrations, and even street names. At least fifteen civil rights movement
museums have opened since 1990; Mississippi Burning, Four Little Girls, and The
Long Walk Home only begin to suggest the range of film and television
dramatizations of pivotal events; corporations increasingly employ movement images
to sell fast food, telephones, and more; and groups from Christian conservatives
to gay rights activists have claimed the civil rights mantle. Contests over the
movement's meaning are a crucial part of the continuing fight against racism and
inequality. These writings look at how civil rights memories become established as
fact through museum exhibits, street naming, and courtroom decisions; how our
visual culture transmits the memory of the movement; how certain aspects of the
movement have come to be ignored in its "official" narrative; and how other
political struggles have appropriated the memory of the movement. Here is a book
for anyone interested in how we collectively recall, claim, understand, and
represent the past.
The Death and Life of Great American Cities Jane Jacobs 2016-07-20 Thirty years
after its publication, The Death and Life of Great American Cities was described
by The New York Times as "perhaps the most influential single work in the history
of town planning....[It] can also be seen in a much larger context. It is first of
all a work of literature; the descriptions of street life as a kind of ballet and
the bitingly satiric account of traditional planning theory can still be read for
pleasure even by those who long ago absorbed and appropriated the book's
arguments." Jane Jacobs, an editor and writer on architecture in New York City in
the early sixties, argued that urban diversity and vitality were being destroyed
by powerful architects and city planners. Rigorous, sane, and delightfully
epigrammatic, Jacobs's small masterpiece is a blueprint for the humanistic
management of cities. It is sensible, knowledgeable, readable, indispensable. The
author has written a new foreword for this Modern Library edition.
Creating America 1995 Each unit includes guided reading, vocabulary building,
skillbuilder practice, geography applications, primary sources, literature
selections, reteaching activities, enrichment activities for gifted and talented
students, history workshop resources and answer key.
The Organization Man William Hollingsworth Whyte 2002
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Legislative Calendar United States. Congress. Senate. Committee on Finance 1950
Western Civilization: Volume II: Since 1500 Jackson J. Spielvogel 2022-03-25
Bestselling author Jackson Spielvogel has helped over 1 million students learn
about the present by exploring the past. His engaging narrative weaves the
political, economic, social, religious, intellectual, cultural and military
aspects of history into a gripping story that is as memorable as it is
instructive. Updated to reflect current scholarship, WESTERN CIVILIZATION, 11th
Edition includes excerpts of more than 250 primary sources -- showing you the
source material historians use to interpret the past. Detailed maps and vivid
photographs bring chapter concepts to life, while a variety of learning tools make
this edition accessible to any learning style. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
Western Civilization Jackson J. Spielvogel 2020-01-23 Bestselling author Jackson
Spielvogel has helped over 1 million students learn about the present by exploring
the past. His engaging narrative weaves the political, economic, social,
religious, intellectual, cultural and military aspects of history into a gripping
story that is as memorable as it is instructive. Updated to reflect current
scholarship, WESTERN CIVILIZATION, 11th Edition includes excerpts of more than 250
primary sources -- showing you the source material historians use to interpret the
past. Detailed maps and vivid photographs bring chapter concepts to life, while a
variety of learning tools make this edition accessible to any learning style.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Story of America John Arthur Garraty 1994
1950s American Style: A Reference Guide (hard cover) Daniel Niemeyer
Cengage Advantage Books: Liberty, Equality, Power: A History of the American
People John M. Murrin 2015-02-18 This economically priced version of LIBERTY,
EQUALITY, POWER, 7th Edition offers readers the complete narrative while limiting
the number of features, photos, and maps. A highly respected, balanced, and
thoroughly modern approach to U.S. History, LIBERTY, EQUALITY, POWER uses these
three themes in a unique approach to show how the United States was transformed,
in a relatively short time, from a land inhabited by hunter-gatherer and
agricultural Native American societies into the most powerful industrial nation on
earth. This approach helps students understand not only the impact of the notions
of liberty and equality, which are often associated with the American story, but
also how dominant and subordinate groups have affected and been affected by the
ever-shifting balance of power. The text integrates the best of recent social and
cultural scholarship into a political story, offering students a comprehensive and
complete understanding of American history. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.

5/5

Downloaded from goodpracticefund.org on August 11, 2022 by guest

